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OFFICIAL 

Northern Adelaide Suburbs Road Upgrades 
Mawson Lakes Road Management Plan 
As part of the State Government’s election commitments, the Department is undertaking a Road 
Management Plan for the Mawson Lakes area. The Road Management Plan will review local 
accessibility in consultation with the community and City of Salisbury. The Plan will include problem 
definition and analyse options.  

Community and stakeholder engagement is vital to the successful development of the Road 

Management Plan. Local input will be used to help us better understand the current challenges and 

identify potential improvement solutions.  

We invite you to provide your feedback and insights to inform the Mawson Lakes Road 

Management Plan.  

You can provide your feedback until Tuesday, 11 April 2023 by:  

• completing the online survey by following the QR code below or visiting: 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/Northern_Suburbs_Road_Projects 

• Dropping in and chatting with the team at Mawson Central Shopping Centre, 10 University 
Parade, Mawson Lakes on:  

• Thursdays (16 and 30 March) 4pm-6pm. 
• Saturdays (18 March and 1 April) 1pm-3pm. 

 

• Registering and attending a community drop-in session at The Mawson Centre, 2-8 Main St, 
Mawson Lakes:  

• Saturday, 18 March: anytime between 10am and 12 pm 

• Thursday, 23 March: anytime between 4pm and 6pm 
 

Please register to attend the community drop-in sessions at The Mawson Centre via the website 

listed above or via the phone number below. 

Further information  

For more information, please contact the project team via the details below:  

• phone 1300 794 880 

• email DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au  

Kind regards  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport Engagement Team 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/Northern_Suburbs_Road_Projects
mailto:DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au

